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General Comment

Thank you for the opportunity to submit my comments on this proposed rule change titled "Regulatory
Improvements for Production and Utilization Facilities Transitioning to Decommissioning". I am opposed
to the provisions allowing the dumping of nuclear waste in the Hudson River, the easing of tracking
requirements on the transportation of nuclear waste across New York and the country, and the reduction
of the oversight of decommissioning facilities. I live within 8 miles of the nuclear plant in Buchanan, NY
and I fear for my life and the lives of my family if these regulations are modified..Thank you!


